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21st November  2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                          
 

We are very excited to be able to invite you to the Reception Christmas Performance!  The 
performance dates and times are as follows:-  

 
Wednesday 14th December – 2:30pm 

Thursday 15th December – 5:30pm 

 
We are having two performances to enable us to accommodate all parents of our Reception 

classes.  
 

For the evening performance, children are asked to arrive at school at 5.00pm, entrance 
will be via the school office.  They will be collected by their teacher and taken to their 
classrooms to get changed into their costumes.  Parents and families will then wait by the 

Library Door to gain entrance to the KS2 hall for the performance.  
 

Tickets for this performance are priced at 50p each with the proceeds of ticket sales being 
used to raise funds for performance resources. 
 

Due to space restrictions and to comply with fire regulations, tickets will be limited to 4 per 
family, but only 2 per performance (admission by ticket only). 

 
Please return the slip on the attached flyer by Friday 11th December at the latest to order 
your tickets. Tickets will be issued upon receipt of the form, subject to availability.  We 

would prefer it if you did not bring younger children to the performances, but appreciate 
that it is sometimes difficult to arrange childcare.  If you need to bring a younger child with 

you they must have a ticket.  
 
We are happy for you to take photographs for your own personal use but we request these 

images are not shared on any social networks or other internet sites.  
 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Philpott 

Reception Lead Teacher 

 


